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Notice of Award 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that Manatee County Government awarded a contract on June 28, 2024 for 

Stormwater Discharge Maintenance Program – Long Bay Blvd, 24-R084571RB as follows:   

 

 

Contract Title:  Stormwater Discharge Maintenance Program – Long Bay Blvd   

Awarded Company:  Bayside Dredging, LLC 

Contract Amount:  $115,280.00   

 

 

Contact the Procurement Representative for additional information: 

Name: Ryan Blackmer   

Phone:  941-748-4501 

Email:  ryan.blackmer@mymanatee.org  

 

  

 

 

 

 


